From:
 Zenab Haji-Ismail

 Sent:
 06 January 2019 22:58

 To:
 Hazelton, Laura

Subject: 115-119 Goldhurst Terrace - Plann

Dear Laura

Happy new year, I hope you had a lovely break.

Further to your email regarding Condition 12, I have been asked to send across the email below. Please let me know if this suffices or whether further information is required.

I would be grateful if you could provide an update on the contaminated land condition.

Kind regards

Zenab

Sent: 18 December 2018 09:35

Γo:

Subject: 115-119 Goldhurst Terrace

RE: 211 notice at 115-119 Goldhurst Terrace

Following our site meeting please take this as a 211 notice of intent to prune the oak Tree at the front of the above address.

See Diagram.

I measured the required height of 10.7m + 200mm for the piling rigs working room accurately with a distometer and clinometer. We discussed the pruning or removal of x4 sub laterals, x3 4-5cm and x1 6-8cm. Provisionally we agreed to this under my supervision and an adequate contractor to execute the works.

You discussed the logistics of lowering the working base of the rig (inside the yellow line) as much as possible which Rob and Tulio were happy to do.

The other pruning discussed was higher up and to accommodate future scaffolding. You and I agreed this wouldn't be a bad idea to carry out at the same time to distance the scaffolders from the tree with their carpenters saws.



Kind regards Paul

Zenab Haji-Ismail MRICS Consultant Orcadian Planning Phone: Websit